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At its meeting on 15 February 2017 the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered an exempt report 
that sought loan support for a development and construction of a new Hi Tech Skills Centre that 
would enable the college to continue to grow, develop and improve in order to best serve the local 
community.  A representative from South Devon College was present and responded to Members 
questions. 
 
Resolved: that the Council be recommended to support the proposal. 


